
 
 

Office of the Senate President 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Lori Brocker, Secretary of the Senate 
 
 
FROM:  Rob Wagner, Senate President   
 
 
DATE:  February 7, 2023 
 
 
RE:  Senate President’s Appointment – Oregon Global Warming Commission  
 
 
 
Effective immediately, in accordance with ORS 468A.215, the following Senators are discharged 
and appointed to the Oregon Global Warming Commission. 
 
Discharge:  
Senator Lynn Findley  
  
Appoint:  
Senator David Brock Smith  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Carol Suzuki in my office at (503) 986-1600  
 
 
cc: Secretary of the Senate’s Office 
 Chief Clerk’s Office 
 Capitol Club 
  
  
 


